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                      The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It has been another brilliant week here at Isaac Newton.  

The week began with a great assembly by the NSPCC.  

Your children should have brought home their sponsor 

forms and a letter explaining how badges will be given 

out. Please remember that it will not be as the sponsor 

sheet says but will be drawn at random for each class. 

We learned a lot in the assembly and the children were 

informed about the work of the NSPCC and Childline. 

 

On Tuesday the Year 3 pupils went to Lincoln Castle.  

They had a fantastic time learning a lot about Romans 

and represented the school brilliantly.  Year 4 will be 

going to the castle next week.  

Finally, we held our own Isaac Newton World Rugby 

Cup on Thursday.  It was a fantastic effort from all 

children in years 3/4/5/6 who played, many of whom 

were called upon at the last minute to represent their 

house. It was a hard fought battle, but the winning house

( on try difference only) was Saunders (yellow). Coming 

in a close second were Foale (green).  

 

Paul Hill   

Headteacher 

Earrings in PE 

A number of children have been unable to participate in 

P.E since we returned as they are unable to take their 

earrings out.  It would be great if all Parents/Carers could 

ensure that children are not wearing their earrings on a PE 

day.  
 

Learning Heroes day 

Next Thursday (22nd October) we will be holding a 

“Learning Heroes Day”.  You should already have 

received a white t-shirt and letter explaining that we would 

love the children to decorate the t-shirt as though they are 

a learning super hero.  The picture below should give you 

some ideas as the “Questionator and Super Stamina Boy” 

have made their costumes already. The words around the 

edge may give you some ideas for Learning Hero names: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bug Club and Education City 

This week you should have received your logins for two 

online learning systems that we use as a school.  All 

children received a login for “Bugclub”.  This allows 

pupils access to books and we will ensure that we update 

each child’s area soon. 

The children in Years 3-6 will also have received a login 

for “Education City”.  This is a great educational website 

on which the children can practise aspects of work that 

they do in school. 

 

Christmas Tombola 

Whilst Christmas must seem a long way off it is that time 

of year when we ask for donations for our Christmas 

Tombola.  Any unwanted gifts, chocolates and wine would 

be gratefully accepted.  All proceeds will go towards the 

school library. Many thanks. 
 
5 Star Hygiene Rating 

Last week we received a no notice visit from the Food 

Standards Agency in order to give us a rating for food 

hygiene.  We were delighted to be awarded the highest 

rating of 5 stars. 

Dates for your diary: 

 

20th Oct  Year 4 Lincoln Castle 

   Disco 

22nd Oct  Learning Heroes Day 

2nd Nov  School Photos 

4th Nov   E-safety day 

18th/19th Nov Parents’ Evenings 


